
28th June 2021

Dear Parents,

We had planned to hold our Family Day on Monday 19th July this year, which would have consisted 
of all of our Little Badgers and their families coming together for a morning of sports activities, a 
picnic all together and then some singing and reflections on the year during the afternoon. 
Unfortunately, due to the Government guidelines and extended restrictions, we are unable to go 
ahead with our Family Day as planned. We would still like to mark and celebrate the end of some 
children’s nursery journey and so we have altered the way that we will do this.
We will now hold two separate events, one for each end of the week, which we will need to scale 
down.

We will hold the sports activities and picnic one day during the last full week, during our nursery 
session, but unfortunately without parents. The children will be able to do the activities and have 
running races just as we would have done on Family Day.

We would like to invite one parent from each family of those children leaving Little Badgers this 
year, to come onto the field next to nursery one afternoon (dates below), so that we can have a 
small celebration and ‘goodbye’. We will need to socially distance and any younger children who 
come will need to remain in pushchairs please to limit moving around.

Although all of the children from the session will be there, we are unable to invite the parents of 
the younger children who will be with us next year, due to the restriction on numbers. We are 
very sorry but I can assure you that you will have your turn next year!

The dates are given below, if you have any questions about these arrangements please speak to 
me at the gate, email (Caroline.Wells@sandringham.kite.academy) or phone me.

We are so disappointed that we can not hold our Family Day all together but the safety of 
everyone is the most important thing and we will still make it special for the children,

Thank you for your understanding,

Caroline Wells 

Tuesday 13th July – No parents - Sports activities and picnic for Ladybirds (M, T, W am) . The 
children can wear sports clothing and trainers if they wish. Please provide a picnic packed lunch 
for your child on this day, or if your child normally has school dinners you can order a packed 
lunch from school for the price of a normal dinner.

Thursday 15th July - No parents - Sports activities and picnic for Butterflies (W pm, Th, F) . The 
children can wear sports clothing and trainers if they wish. Please provide a picnic packed lunch 
for your child on this day or if your child normally has school dinners you can order a packed lunch 
from school for the price of a normal dinner.

.Friday 16th July 2.00pm – One parent of children in Butterflies who are leaving Little Badgers 
to go to ‘big school’ may attend the celebration.

Friday 16th July 3.00pm – end of term for all Butterflies (W pm, Th, F)

Monday 19th July 2.00pm - One parent of children in Ladybirds who are leaving                
Little Badgers to go to ‘big school’ may attend the celebration.

Tuesday 20th July 1.30pm – end of term for all Ladybirds (M, T, W am)
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